
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          4th December 2023  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Thank you so much everyone for coming to our Christmas Fair and 
joining in so beautifully, we have started to count the pennies and we will 
let you know as soon as we have an exact number but it looks like we 
have broken the £1000 mark! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Nursery and Reception children had a lovely trip out to St 
George’s Christmas tree festival, they saw the Ladybridge Twinkle 
Twinkle tree, (see photo) and lots of other lovely trees. Thank you 
to Mrs Goodwin and all her staff and helpers. 
 
 
 
We have lots of exciting events leading up to Christmas, please do 
check class dojo and your calendars so that you don’t miss 
anything. 
 

 Wednesday 6th December – Christmas dinner day and Christmas Jumper day 

 Monday 12th December – 9.30 Key stage 1 nativity dress rehearsal 

 Wednesday 13th December – 2.00 KS1 nativity performance 

 Thursday 14th December – 9.30 EYFS Dress rehearsal for Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Friday 15th December – 2.30 EYFS Christmas sing-a-long 

 Tuesday 19th December - Christmas party day 

 Wednesday 20th December – All Hallows Carol Service 9.15 

 Wednesday 20th December -  Key Stage 2 Talent Show 2.00 

 Thursday 21st December – Whole school trip to see Peter Pan at the Plaza in Stockport 

 Thursday 21st December – children break up for the holidays 
 
 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

The School Council have arranged 
Christmas Jumper day for Wednesday 6th 
December which is the same day as our 
Christmas dinner day.  Children can wear 
own clothes or a Christmas jumper.  To 
donate to Save the Children's 'Christmas 
Jumper' Appeal please do via School 
Spider App. For more information go to 
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/chri
stmas-jumper-day.  
 

 
Best wishes 
 
 

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan- Ashworth 
 
 

Diary Dates  
 

 Wednesday 6th December – Christmas dinner day and Christmas Jumper day 

 Monday 12th December – 9.30 Key stage 1 nativity dress rehearsal 

 Wednesday 13th December – 2.00 KS1 nativity performance 

 Thursday 14th December – 9.30 EYFS Dress rehearsal for Christmas Sing-a-long 

 Friday 15th December – 2.30 EYFS Christmas sing-a-long 

 Tuesday 19th December - Christmas party day 

 Wednesday 20th December – All Hallows Carol Service 9.15 

 Wednesday 20th December  Key Stage 2 Talent Show 2.00 

 Thursday 21st December – Whole school trip to see Peter Pan at the Plaza in Stockport 

 Thursday 21st December – children break up for the holidays 

 Friday 22nd December – INSET day for teachers and support staff 

 Monday 8th January – children return to school 

 Friday 19th January – Year 5 and 6 string players to the Town Hall to take part in a Benedetti 
Foundation music day 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth – Samuel for always showing our core values. 
Miss Evans – Mozar for having a great attitude to learning. 
Mrs Burke – Olivia for great presentation in her book    
Miss Brownrigg – Finley for having a fantastic, grown up attitude this week. 
Mrs Davies –    Freya for an excellent first week. 
Miss Irving –    Ayan for always setting a great example and having a positive attitude. 
Mrs Parker – Aneurin for aiming high and showing resilience in orchestra 
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This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Kanishq for aiming high in all subjects. 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Elliott for amazing acting skills in the Nativity practises.  
 

Mrs Goodwin and Miss Brownrigg’s classes won the best attendance this week with 95.7%, well 
done both classes. 
 
Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 
each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from https://mcsstores.co.uk/ 
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